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Mikayla Vaba

From: Luo, Yunsheng@DOT <Yunsheng.Luo@dot.ca.gov>
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 9:47 AM
To: lwhalen@sausalito.gov
Cc: Leong, Mark@DOT; OPR State Clearinghouse
Subject: comment for the Sausalito revised GP EIR

Hello Lilly, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review the Sausalito revised GP EIR. We have reviewed the project and just have one 
minor comment for the revised EIR, please see below in blue: 
 
Under Section 3.1 Aesthetics, for the “information in this section is based, in part, on information provided by the 
following reference materials:”, please add “California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) State Scenic Highways 
Program” as a referenced material. 
 
Please feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions. Thank you!  
 
Best, 
 

Yunsheng Luo 
Associate Transportation Planner 
Local Development - Intergovernmental Review (LD-IGR) 
Caltrans, District 4 
Cell: 626-673-7057 
For early coordination and project circulation, please reach out to LDIGR-D4@dot.ca.gov  
For information about Caltrans’ land use and transportation environmental review guidances, please visit the SB-743 
Implementation website.  
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